THE ROYAL ASTRONOMICAL SOCIETY OF CANADA

252 COLLEGE STREET TORONTO 2B, ONTARIO
9 March, 1960,

Mr. Gustav A. Bakos,
Moanwatech Project,
Smithsonian Institution,
Astrophysical Dbservatory,
60 Tarden Street,
Cambridge 38, Mass.

Dear Mr, Bakos:
Mr. Kennady asked me to thank you for the copies of
vour Special Bulletin No.39 and the Ephemeris shests. These are

being distributed to our Centres.

As you know we have 14 Centres in all, and there were

enly 9 of the ephemeris shests enclosed. We presume othsers will
te coming along in the future so would you be good encugh to send 14
copies?

We might mention that we do not send information to
the Devid Dunlap Chservatory or the Dominicn Astrophysical Cbservatory
and suggest that you put them on your mailing list if you have not al-
ready done s0.

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,
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Marie Fidler,
me* Ixecutive Sseretary.




